NEW BRIGHTON AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

3225 43rd Street • New Brighton, PA 15066-2697 (724) 843-1795 • (724) 843-6144 Fax • www.nbasd.org

Oct 7, 2020

Dear Families,

We are pleased to inform you that family members will be permitted to attend the final two home football games of the season on a limited basis.

Oct 9 - Homecoming 6:30/Game 7:00

Oct 23 - Senior Night 6:30/Game 7:00

Please note the following:

Each New Brighton player, band member, and cheerleader will receive two complimentary tickets. New Brighton fans will enter the game through the entrance on the home side along 1st Street (entrance at the Band Concession Stand).

Each visiting football player will receive two complimentary tickets. Visitors will enter through the main gate near the fieldhouse.

- *Masks will be required upon entry and throughout the evening while inside the stadium. New Brighton families will sit in the home bleachers, while visiting spectators will sit in the away bleachers.
- * You may sit with family members, but keep socially distanced from other spectators.

Please be respectful of the yellow taped off areas. This is to keep our teams, band members, and cheerleaders safe.

Added Note: The New Brighton Police Department will continue to block 1st Street for New Brighton spectators and 3rd Street for visiting spectators. The game will also continue to be live-streamed at: facebook.com/nbschools

Yours in sports,

Joe Greco

Director of Athletics

New Brighton Area School District